
Florida Department of Transportation 

Public Information Meeting 
Bridge Replacement Projects 

For More Information, Contact: 
 

Amy Williams, P.E. 
Florida Department of Transportation 

1109 S. Marion Avenue, MS 2002 
Lake City, FL  32025 

(386) 961-7359 or (800) 749-2967 
Amy.williams@dot.state.fl.us 

US 301/SR 200 Bridge 
Over Alligator Creek  

Financial Project ID:  434038-1 

CR 200A Bridge 
Over Alligator Creek  

Financial Project ID:  435780-1 

Tuesday, April 12, 2016 
 

Open House  
Drop by anytime between 4:00 - 6:30 p.m. to  
review project displays & talk with Dept. staff 

(No Presentation) 
 

Bradford County Library 

456 Pratt Street 

Starke, FL  32097 

Public Participation is sought without regard to race, color, sex, age, religion, national origin, disability or family status.  Persons who require special accommodations under the 

Americans with Disabilities Act or persons who require translation services (free of charge) should contact Amy Williams at the number provided at least 7 days before the meeting. 

The Department is proposing to replace the US 

301/SR 200 Bridge over Alligator Creek in Starke, 

Florida.   

The proposed bridge will have two 12-foot travel 

lanes , 5-foot bike lanes, and 6-foot sidewalks in 

each direction.  Because the bridge is connecting 

to roadway sections that do not accommodate 

bike lanes, bike lanes are not provided beyond the 

bridge transitions. 

During construction, traffic will be reduced to two-

lane, two-way traffic.  This can be accomplished 

due to the anticipated traffic reduction resulting 

from the construction of the Alternate Truck 

Route (which will be completed before this      

project starts). 

The Department is proposing to replace 

the CR-200A Bridge over Alligator Creek 

in Lawtey, Florida.  

The proposed bridge will have two 11- 

foot travel lanes and 8-foot shoulders. 

During construction, the road will be 

closed to through traffic and a detour 

route has been established.  The ability 

to close the road will provide a shorter 

replacement time by allowing construc-

tion crews to get the work done quicker 

without having to maintain traffic flow. 

Follow Us On 

MyFDOTNEFL MyFDOTNEFL MyFDOT_NEFL 

Si prefiere recibir esta carta en español, por favor contacte 

a Esther Murray al (800) 207-8236, extension 5348.            

Referencia FM 434038-1 


